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March 18, 1952

Mr. Click Relender
Route 3, Box 149 ©
Yekima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

With' reference to your letter of March 12, 1952. Both the
golden eagle and the bald eagle are protected by federal and
state law in the State of Washington.

To the best of my knowledge there has been no record of any
other species of eagle existing in this state. It is pos-

sible that either the golden or bald eagle might be found

along the Columbie River between Vantage and Pasco.

Very truly yours,
THE DEPARTMENT OF GAME

sl O T

Dan C, Barnett
District Game Biologist
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